
Thank You Walt Bray 

Few people realize the difficulty and hard work involved in coordinating 
something such as a joint meeting. On behalf of the Golf Course Super-
intendents of Northern California a special Thanks1 to you Walt for all 
your time and hard work. Working with both Associations, The MGM Grand, 
and Hidden Valley Country Club was no easy task but was definitely ap-
preciated by all who attended. We are proud to have someone with your 
dedication, knowledge, and willingness to help as a member of our Asso-
ciation. Thanks again. 

A. L. CASTLE OF STOCKTON, INC. 
5700 Cherokee Road 
Stockton 95205 

YOUR AD HERE 

COUNTRY CLUB SALES, INC. 
3381 Vincent Dr 
Pleasant Hill 94523 

WILBUR-ELLIS - Specialty Ag 
P. 0. Box 568 
Salinas 93902 

EL CAMINO CROP SUPPLY, INC. 
37342 Blacow Road 
Fremont 94536 

EWING IRRIGATION PRODUCTS 
2462 Polvorosa Ave 
San Leandro 94577 




